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33rd ANNUAL MEETING – SEPTEMBER 2011 
 
 

Follow-up of editorial redrafting of the NAFO CEM by EDG  
 

 
During the review of the NCEM, EDG identified several areas where further clarification and 
improvements may be required to support new measures, aiming at maximizing the 
effectiveness of the NAFO control and inspection scheme. 
 
It is requested that the Fisheries Commission authorize STACTIC to continue the work of the 
EDG, with the scope to streamline the issues identified during the initial review and propose 
new measures to address them.  
 
 
 
 


